
News from Balaclava’s Home and School Association: 
 
First Term Zeffy Food Ordering opens TOMORROW, Tuesday September 9th 

until Tuesday September 23, 2025.  
Please visit https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/september-january-food-

days-2025--2026 to place your food orders or scan the below QR code. We are 

offering weekly Pizza, bi-weekly Booster Juice, monthly Subway, monthly Gacia's 

Pasta and a hot dog day.  The first food day starts on Tuesday October 14th with 

Pizza day. Please note, we will NOT accept any late orders! 

 
 
Home & School Meet & Greet Event – Thursday, September 18 @ 7PM 
Come learn more about what Home & School does for our school, learn how your 

vote matters and what's included in your H&S membership. 
Please RSVP to balaclavahands@gmail.com so we can have enough food and 

drinks available. Also the location of the event will be emailed out to H&S members 

and RSVP's the Monday before the event.  
 
Upcoming Fundraiser: 
Big Box of Cards Fundraiser – October 1–22 
We’re excited to launch our Big Box of Cards & Candles fundraiser this fall!  Birthday, 

All Season and Greeting card boxes: $35 and Candle boxes: $40.  This is a fantastic 

way to support the school while getting high-quality items you’ll love. Orders will be 

delivered around the week of November 12. Stay tuned for more updates and be sure 

to follow us for reminders and upcoming events. 
 

We’re looking forward to a great year together!  
Please check out our NEW website at 

https://sites.google.com/ofhsa.ca/Balaclava for updates! 
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Warm regards, 
The Balaclava Home and School Executive 


